






Dr. Holen -Aye 

Mr. Burdell Johnson - Aye 

Mr. Josh Johnson - Aye 

Ms. Meehl -Aye 

Mr. Bertagnolli -Aye 

Ms. Engstrom -Aye 

Ms. Johnson - Aye 

Dr. Fastnacht -Aye 

8-0-1 absent

Other Business: 

Dr. Fastnacht informed the Board the Mr. Sick's evaluation will be coming up and asked what documents need 

to be completed. Mr. Sick reported that historically an evaluation was not completed but about three years 

ago it was felt that this should be something that was done by the Board. There was an evaluation form that 

was developed and completed by Mr. Sick but due to pandemic the last evaluation was in 2020. Mr. Sick will 

send Dr. Fastnacht the form that was previously used. 

Future Meetings: 

Future Regular meetings are April 25, May 23, and June 27. 

Dr. Fastnacht inquired how Board members felt about continuing to have virtual options for meetings or 

should we come back in person. Discussion was held that people tend to be more engaged when in person 

versus distractions looking at a monitor. Ms. Hicks informed that there are no open meeting requirements but 

if members are allowed to attend virtually, we need to offer that also for public attendees. It was decided to 

encourage in person attendance by Board members, keeping in mind that conflicts may arise and virtual is 

available in those instances and to continue to offer the open meeting to the public virtually to observe live. 

There being no other business brought before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 11:39 am. 


